
Construction about to resume
in Kings Beach
Q & D Construction is planning to start some highway work in
Kings Beach on April 18, weather permitting.

This  work  will  consist  of  raising  manhole  lids  to  grade
throughout the highway corridor. Q & D has approximately two
months of work left.

The  second  phase  of  the  project  is  also  planned  for
construction  this  season.  Disney  Construction’s  work  will
primarily  be  on  the  two  ends  of  town,  extending  the
pedestrian, bicycle, water quality and transit improvements to
the limits of the project area. The construction management
team  is  working  to  provide  separation  between  the  two
construction  operations  to  avoid  excessive  congestion  and
delays.
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